The January 2nd Core group meeting was held. Arnold Silver, Ken McDonald and Jim
Pernal were the only attendees.

President asked that the Election results for the Slate be confirmed. Arnold Silver
contacted Nancy. She confirmed that the slate were validly elected.

From the email:

Official SBAMUG Slate of Officers

President: Jim Pernal

Vice President: Vacant

Treasurer: Kent McDonald

Secretary: Nancie Silver

Directors at Large: Joan King, Dave Nathanson, Arnold Silver

PD Disk Editor: Jim Pernal

Membership: Margaret Webhi

Member Development: Nancie Silver (Publicity), Jim Pernal (Website)

Programming: Kent McDonald

Server Director: Dave Nathanson

Newsletter: Nancie Silver

USPS Liaison: Vacant

Thanks!

~ Nancie Silver, SBAMUG Secretary

Item 1 on the agenda was Feedback from the December Pizza party. Kent mentioned
that he received favorable responses to the party

Item 2 was Treasurers report. Kent indicates he still needs to get together with Nancy
to pick up the new checks. Still need to cut checks for reinbursement of outstanding
bills. The agenda also talked about reinstating the membership dues.

There was discussion of either a token low dollar dues to confirm that our members
wish to continue their membership, or just having a email form sent and responded to

for the confirmation. Agreed to defer this item, as Margaret Wehbi was not present and
would have input on this topic.



Item 3 was January Topic. President Jim Pernal confirmed that it would be on Mac OS
Sonoma.

Item 4: Meeting Schedule. President noted that in December the last Wednesday is
Christmas Dec 25. Agreed to leave the December date as TBD for now.

No new business. The meeting was Adjourned.
Let me know of any corrections or additions.

Jim Pernal



